
Our Ref:      WI/JMcB 
Your Ref:           
Contact: Mr W Inglis 
Tel:  0141 577 2500 
Email:  schoolmail@williamwood.e-renfrew.sch.uk 
Date:                 28th July 2020 

 

 
Department of Education 
Williamwood High School 

Head Teacher: William Inglis MA (Hons) 
Eaglesham Road, Clarkston, 

East Renfrewshire 
G76 8RF 

 

 

 

Mhairi Shaw, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead,  G78 1SY 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
S5/S6 STUDENTS – RENEGOTIATION OF SUBJECT CHOICES 

 

As you know, students will receive their SQA results by post on Tuesday 4th August 2020.  In light of 
the results, a number of students will inevitably wish to make changes to their original subject option 
choices.   
 
For many students, this request to change subject options will be straightforward and there will be no 
need for an interview with a member of pupil support staff.  Students should simply email the school 
office SchoolMail@williamwood.e-renfrew.sch.uk with a note of their preferred subject choices by the 
end of the day on Wednesday 5th August.     
 
In other cases, students may require advice about the best choice of subjects, in particular where 
they are unsure of the academic requirements for a specific apprenticeship, college course or 
university degree.  In these circumstances, students should email the school office 
SchoolMail@williamwood.e-renfrew.sch.uk by the end of the day on Wednesday 5th August to 
request an options interview.  Students should remember to include a suitable contact telephone 
number.  Pupil support staff and members of senior management will telephone students who require 
an options interview between 8.30am and 5.00pm on Thursday 6th August.  Our Careers Advisers will 
also be available to provide specialist advice if required.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
William Inglis 
Head Teacher 
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